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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my concerns over the recent decision to remove 300 nearby parking
spots that are used by customers and store owners. These parking spots are essential to support
the local businesses in the area. The loss of these parking spots may have a significant
negative impact on the economic well-being of the local businesses and the community as a
whole.

The local businesses in the area heavily rely on these parking spots to attract customers and
provide easy access to their services. Additionally, store owners use these parking spots to
transport goods and supplies for their businesses. Without these parking spots, customers may
choose to go to other areas with more convenient parking options, leading to a decline in
revenue for the local businesses. Furthermore, store owners may have to pay more for
alternative parking options, leading to increased business costs.

In conclusion, I strongly urge you to reconsider the decision to remove these parking spots. I
believe that this action will have a significant negative impact on the economic growth and

sustainability of the area. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely, Bob Crutchfield, 1920 Wyandotte, Kansas City,


mailto:sdmundis@gmail.com
mailto:Public.Testimony@kcmo.org

